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Dear Sir/Madame

Ref: Penns Fish Bar & Restaurant

7 Southwood Road, Ramsgate

Please accept this letter as my formal objection to the application to Variation of the Premises
License. This property is in a quiet residential area and no one would benefit from any
variation to the license at this address.

The last time this property reflected a reliable business was when it was a wet fish shop, and at
that time it was much appreciated. Since then there have been a number of attempts to run it as
a food take away and the like, all of which have not lasted any length of time, to the extent that
there is nothing now to draw attention to the property, let alone to the legal notice advertising
this application tucked away in the bottom right hand corner of the window.

There are already take away food outlets in Grange Road within 200 yards and there is no trade
to support another take away. The thought of noise and nuisance, that goes with it into the
night, is quite disturbing and I would hope that the Licensing Department will take this into
account and refuse the application in this quiet residential area.

Thank you for taking my comments on board.

Yours faithfully
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